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To Whom It May Concern:                                  04/27/22 

 

  

My name is Pedro Morales, and I am the pastor of Baltimore Baptist Church. I am writing to 

attest of the character of Frank Suglio. I have known Frank for 11 years. We met at Eastland 

Baptist Church of Orlando, Florida in 2011. Frank served the Lord alongside me during our time 

there. When I met him, he was a new Christian, but his fervor for the things of God was evident. 

He was ready and willing to do anything that needed to be done with regards to ministry. He 

helped me and the church there tremendously. 

 

Frank loves the Lord very much and desires to serve Him and please Him. I have seen him serve 

God faithfully all the years I have known him. He has many gifts and talents, but the gift of 

administration is his greatest asset. He is extremely adept at coordinating, planning, and 

motivating people to accomplish remarkable things together for the Lord. I have not seen anyone 

do that as well as he does. 

 

Frank loves his family passionately. I have personally witnessed him caring for and loving his 

children. His complete devotion to his dear wife is obvious to all who know them. He is the 

consummate family man. 

 

I count it one of the greatest honors of my life to call Frank Suglio my friend. I thank the Lord 

for allowing us to cross paths. He has been a source of blessing and encouragement to me, my 

family, and my ministry since the day we met. 

 

If you have any questions, or if I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

        

Pedro J. Morales    

 

        


